
Martz Statue 

Final approval of the completed statue to be placed in the corridor west of the Governor’s Office is 
required by the CCAC.  

Approval for the statue, with the excep�on of the face, was passed at the 5 December 2022 mee�ng. 

 

Staff recommends approval of the statue as presented by the ar�st and its placement on the 2nd floor of 
the Capitol in the corridor west of the Governor’s Office. 

 

 


